
 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
Official bid documents including plans and specifications for the following project are now available*: 
 

CALIFORNIA STREET ROAD DIET 
PROJECT NO. WT18005/ATPSB1L-5008(194) 

 
Project Description:  Install 1.2 miles of Class IV and 3.8 miles of Class II bike lanes with lane 

reduction from four lanes to two auto lanes along a high bike traffic corridor 
without existing bike facilities.  Project will also include signal upgrades and 
pedestrian pathway improvements. 

 

Engineer's Estimate:  Below $9.8 million 

License Required:  Class "A" 

Bid Opening Date:  Thursday, March 9, 2023, 2:00 p.m., City Hall, Clerk’s Office 

Mandatory Job Walk:  N/A 

Start of Construction:  The City may receive additional federal funding for the add alternate items.  
Should federal funding be awarded to the City, construction is anticipated 
begin in late 2023.  Should federal funding not be awarded construction is 
anticipated to begin in late summer of 2023. 

 
Requests for Clarification: Shall be submitted in writing by 5:00 p.m., at least one week prior to bid 

opening date. If a request warrants a letter of clarification, such letter of 
clarification will be posted on Bid Flash at least two days prior to bid 
opening.  

 
*Note: Official bid documents, including plans and specifications, may be obtained from the City of 

Stockton web site at www.stocktonca.gov/pwbid.   
 
 All bids submitted for this project must conform with the requirements of the official bid 

documents, including plans and specifications, Instructions to Bidders, complete Bid Forms 
Package, and any Letters of Clarification issued during the bidding process. Bids must be 
submitted to the City Clerk’s Office on or before  2:00 p.m. on the Bid Opening Date. 
 

City of Stockton 
City Clerk’s Office 

City Hall 
425 N. El Dorado Street 

Stockton, CA 95202 
 
If you would like additional information regarding this project, please contact Mohammad Sadiq, Project 
Manager, at (209) 937-8299, or email at Mohammad.Sadiq@stocktonca.gov.  


